
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

TWIN CITY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

JENNIFER ALLEN, PRINCIPAL 

October 6, 2020 

Stanwood-Camano School Board Members

Jennifer Allen, Principal 

iGrant 217 Highly Capable Program Plan 

Attached for your review is iGrant 217 for the Highly Capable Program Plan for the 

2020-21 school year. 

Recommendation: That the Board approves iGrant 217 for the Highly Capable Program 

Plan for the 2020-21 school year.












































